TOWN OF YORKTOWN CONSERVATION BOARD

MEETING MINUTES

     April 15, 2015
Board Members Present: Co-Chairperson Phyllis Bock, Co-Chairperson Diane Dreier, William LaScala, Patrick Francois, Walter Daniels, Peter Alduino, Richard Shaw, Kim Hughes - Secretary

Board Members Absent: Walt Plankyl
Guests: Joseph Riina; Site Design Consultants
________________________________________________________________
Co-Chairperson Diane Dreier called the meeting to order at 7:30p.m. The meeting took place in the Town Hall Boardroom.

Communications Received:

Teatown Workshop: Beaver in the Hudson Valley: Their Benefits and Challenges.
Chairpersons Report:

None
Reports from Other Committees:

None
Old Business:

Faith Bible Church Supplemental Landscape Plans SBL: 15.16 – 2 – 50, 53 & 54. 
Joseph Riina shows landscape plans for Faith Bible Church to the Conservation Board. Diane Dreier and Phyllis Bock agree that the plant material being used in the plan is too small, and will eaten by wildlife or overcome by phragmites. The suggestion to use larger size shrubs and reduce the size of the pallet is made by the Chairs. Sizes should be 4’ – 5’ in height and 5 gallon shrubs. Spacing of plant material should be 3 ½ ‘ to 4’ apart. Spacing will reduce the quantity of shrubs needed. Diane Dreier suggests removing the Indigo, Aster, Swamp Azalea and Blueberry Bush because the remaining palette will have a better chance of survival and will provide a good habitat for wildlife.
New Business:

None.
Discussion:

The CB discussed sending a letter to the Town Board requesting that the vacancies in the Conservation Board be filled and reappointments be made.
The meeting was adjourned at 7:51p.m. A motion was proposed by Peter Alduino and seconded by Pat François.
